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Environment Week 
18th - 22nd October ‘21 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As a school, we are planning a week of activities to focus on raising an awareness of some current environmental issues. 
 
Each year group will have an assigned theme that links in (where possible) with their National Curriculum areas of study: 
 
Reception: Recycling  
Year 1: Reducing Waste 
Year 2: Litter/ Plastic Pollution 
Year 3: Food Waste/Sustainability 
Year 4: Energy 
Year 5: Climate Change 
Year 6: Air Pollution 
 
On Monday 18th October, we are requesting that children come in to school wearing blue and/or green (non-uniform) to launch 
this special week. We are not collecting any donations on this occasion. 
 
To support us with this project; if you have specialist knowledge and/or work in a relevant field and are able to offer some time to 
come in and share this, please let the school know via the Bowes Office. 
 
We look forward to exploring these key themes with the children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Kelly Hitchcock  

Miranda Thompson 

(Deputy Headteachers) 

 

 

 


